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If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               9th   February 2024 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Honesty’ 

 
‘Be honest, be loyal, be kind’ 

 
 

Diary Dates 
 

19  Feb   Return to school 8:45am 
19  Feb   Clubs 3:15-4:00pm 
19  Feb   Mrs Davin Parent’s Evening 
20  Feb   Maths Workshop 
20  Feb   Y2 Swimming 
21  Feb    Mrs Davin Parent’s Evening 
21  Feb   Timid to Tiger 2:15 
23  Feb   RM Biscuit Day 

Half Term 
 

School finishes today at 3:15pm. Enjoy the 
break and we will see you when we return on: 

 
 Monday 19th  February at 8:45am. 

 

Safer Internet Day 
 
At Lister Infants every day is Safer 
Internet Day. We celebrated the annual 
event with the key theme ‘Inspiring 
change? Making a difference, managing 
influence and navigating change online’. 
The children took part in a range of 
activities, read stories and shared their 
knowledge of the internet.  They also 
learnt about the importance of telling a 
grown up if they use the internet and 
something goes wrong. The link below is 
support for parents and carers. It will get 
you thinking about how you can start an 
online safety conversation as a family: 
 
 

https://saferinternet.org.uk 
 

 
Remember....Let’s all stay safe online! 

 

The Secret Garden 
 

We had a very special performance in 
school on Wednesday thanks to M & M 
Theatrical Productions. They enchanted 
us with their adaptation of the classic 
children’s novel ‘The Secret Garden’ by 
Frances Hodgson Burnett and we loved 
having the opportunity to experience the 
wonder of a live theatre performance.   

 

Kung Hei Fat Choi 
 

Today the children had a wonderful time 
celebrating Chinese New Year. The whole school 
watched a mesmerising performance by the 
Chinese Lion Dancers and then followed this up 
with classroom activities. Our wonderful kitchen 
staff also provided an amazing Chinese themed 
lunch. Don’t forget to join in the celebrations in 
Liverpool City Centre this weekend! 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   

07871782263   - School Mobile 
 
SCHOOL TIMES: 8:45AM  -  3:15PM 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)       91% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   95%           
(Mrs Gordon) 
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   92% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)    90% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    93% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   95% 
 
Unfortunately no classes in green this 
week! Let’s see if we improve next 
term! 
 

Overall Attendance 
93.5% 

Boccia 
 

Well done to our children who took part in a Boccia 
Festival on Monday! They were amazing! 
 
 

Children's Mental Health Week 
 
We've had a great week sharing stories 
and talking about our emotions. We 
discussed the theme ‘My Voice Matters’ 
and how as Lister family we can support 
each other. We worked on strategies to 
help us build resilience and perseverance. 
We can do it if we work together. 
Together we are stronger! Thank you for 
helping us support Inside Out Day, this is 
a really memorable way for the children to 
understand the message "Be Kind, as you 
don't know how someone is feeling on the 
inside." Check out  Twitter for all the 
fabulous activities.  

Uniform 
 

We are short of spare school tracksuit 
bottoms at the moment so would be very 
grateful for  donations of your old 
uniform (we only need bottoms at this 
time). Thank you. 

Mrs Davin 
 

You will be aware that Mrs. Davin is due to embark 
on her period of maternity leave. Her last day in 
school will be February 23rd. To replace Mrs. Davin 
as class teacher we have arranged for Mr. 
Williams to join our team during her absence. Mr. 
Williams has been working in our school supporting 
children in Y2 since January. When we return to 
school after the half term break Mr. Williams will 
be in the class on a full time basis with Mrs. Davin. 
Before she leaves I would like to give parents the 
opportunity to meet with Mrs. Davin to discuss 
their child’s progress this year and I feel this 
would also be the perfect opportunity for you to 
meet Mr Williams. I have arranged a Parents 
Evening on:  

Monday 19th February 
and 

Wednesday 21st February 
 

A letter outlining the appointment system has 
been sent out and an email has been sent with a 
link for 1D parents to log in to Arbor and book an 
appointment.  
Please call school or see a member of staff if you 
have not had the log in details or are having 
difficulty with the app. 

 


